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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed for questions submitted by 
a member of the public who either lives or works in the area of the authority at each 
ordinary meeting of the Committee. 
 
Every question shall be put and answered without discussion, but the person to 
whom a question has been put may decline to answer.  The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. 
 
The following written question has been received from a member of the public. 
 
 
(a) Jason Knight 

 
“Stanmer Park BHECT Tenants would like to request a formal response to our 
deputation to full council last May and an update on the review that was 
instigated as a result.  We particularly wish to know why the stated deadline for 
reporting to P&R in November was not met, and respectfully request the 
current schedule.  We also would like to register our serious concern at the 
lack of transparency and accountability, whereby our formal and collective 
requests for information both from the BHECT and the Council, and our 
specific requests to feed collectively into the process, are sidestepped or 
ignored.” 

 
Reply from Councillor J. Kitcat, Leader of the Council 
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